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Plans for 4/17 – 4/21

There is no work on Bridge Street for Monday (4/17/2023).

Beginning Tuesday (4/18), GEG will continue sewer work within the Bridge Street/ Main Street intersection. Main Street will be closed up to the parking lot behind Greenfield Savings Bank and the drive up teller driveway for M&T Bank.

GEG plans to begin connecting affected residents/ businesses (Baker Avenue to Mechanic Street) to the temporary water main bypass beginning Tuesday. Access to the properties’ basements/ water meters will be required. GEG will coordinate and schedule required access with the property owners, as necessary.

Once all businesses/ residents are connected to the temporary water bypass, GEG will begin water main installation at the intersection of Bridge Street and Baker Avenue, tentatively starting Wednesday (4/19), and continuing water main installation on Bridge Street, towards Mechanic Street, for the rest of the week.

Per the Shelburne Police Chief traffic will be detoured for public safety. The detour travel route will be Mechanic Street - Cross Street -Water Street in both directions. Cars will be able to park from Keystone Market to the Iron Bridge on both sides of Bridge Street, but parking between Baker Avenue and Mechanic Street will be limited.
 
Please note that all work is weather dependent, and dates may be extended due to inclement weather. Any questions or issues can be directed to gcg@gcgassociates.net or 978-657-9714.
